FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Division of Corporations

November 13, 2007 F.DDDDDOO ‘Ds 9\

ROSANNA MORMINA 11/13/07--01007--015 %450, 00
1000, RUE DE LA GAUCHETIERE W.
SUITE 4100 Hooll 22224 4 p Yy

MONTREAL QUEBEC H3B 5H8,

SUBJECT: FIBERCO TELECOMMUNICATIONS CORPORATION
Ref. Number: FOO000001052

* This letter is to advise you- that as of November 13, 2007 the APPLICATION BY

FOREIGN CORPORATION FOR WITHDRAWAL OF AUTHORITY TO
TRANSACT BUSINESS OR CONDUCT AFFAIRS IN FLORIDA for FIBERCO
TELECOMMUNICATIONS CORPORATION have been reactivated.

We received a check for Debit Memo #80970-A as a replacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporations

cc:FIBERCO TELECOMMUNICATIONS CORPORATION

1209 ORANGE ST.
WILMINGTON, DE 19801
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